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 Hello everyone 

Another busy week here at school. Some of the Year 4 children had an amazing time at 

camp learning new songs and games and visiting Chepstow Castle (pictured below). 

Lots of Year 6 children have been busy this week visiting their new secondary schools 

and learning about what will happen in September. Its an exciting time for them, but 

also a little daunting 

Next week is Arts’ Week and we are looking forward to a week of creativity. We will 

have an art gallery for parents to visit the following week, more details can be found 

later in the newsletter. 

Monday will be our last More Fun Monday of they year, it has been great to trial it and 

will look at plans to continue it next year. We also have a few trips next week with 

Lavender at the aquarium and Year 1 at Wild Place on Wednesday and Year 3 visiting a 

local art gallery on Friday. Please make sure to return all 

reading books next week, do ask your teacher if you are 

unsure about which books you have. Our final Family 

Swim is on Saturday 16 July, tickets will be on sale 

afterschool on Monday. 

Rachel Davis will be leaving us at the end of this term, 

we will be sad to see her go but are very pleased to say 

that Fatoumata will be taking on her role and supporting 

children and families in the school. 

Eid Mubarak, to all those celebrating over the weekend. 

Best wishes,  Sue Ramsay,  

Head Teacher  







There will be lots of free 

and paid-for activities 

taking place in Bristol 

throughout the summer 

holidays. This includes 

cookery classes, sports, 

drama and learning 

about wildlife and the 

environment.  
Your Holiday Hub (YHH) website: 

www.yourholidayhubbris

tol.co.uk 

Tickets will be on sale after school on Monday 11 July! 

http://www.yourholidayhubbristol.co.uk
http://www.yourholidayhubbristol.co.uk




Travel for FREE on Tuesday 26 July in North Somerset. This includes buses to Weston-

super-Mare, Nailsea and Clevedon. Find out more— www.firstbus.co.uk/bristol-bath-and

-west/plan-journey/north-somerset-free-travel-day-tuesday-26-july  

Born Free 

Forever 
An exhibition of 25 life-size, bronze lion sculptures will be at Clifton Downs from 4 July—

end of September. 

Admission is free, you can visit www.bornfree.org.uk/events/born-free-forever-bristol 

for more information. 

Check your vehicle 
and information 
about the Clean Air 
Zone starting at the 
end of November 

www.bristol.gov.uk
/cleanairzone 

https://www.firstbus.co.uk/bristol-bath-and-west/plan-journey/north-somerset-free-travel-day-tuesday-26-july
https://www.firstbus.co.uk/bristol-bath-and-west/plan-journey/north-somerset-free-travel-day-tuesday-26-july
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https://www.bristol.gov.uk/streets-travel/bristol-caz
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